
 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

 

9th February 2018 

Dear fellow Residents,   

 

 
Evergreen Broadacres Book and Coffee morning 

 in the Clubhouse on 
 Tuesday, 20 February 2018 at 10.30am 

 

 
Agenda:  
 
Library matters and books  
Book and author reviews 
General Discussion 
 
All welcome.  
Please join us with your cup of 
coffee or tea for a lively morning 
discussing books and authors. 

 
 
 

 
LIBRARY NOTES 

 

A plea from the Library ladies,  
• Please ensure that all books borrowed from the library are 

recorded in the log book when the book is taken out and upon its 
return.  
 

• Please do not pass a book on to a friend or colleague without 
first recording this in the log book. 
 
 
 
 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about the Library 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

• Please ensure that all books borrowed by non-residents are signed out via a resident. Enter both 
names in the log book. 

 

• Please return books within a reasonable (4-6 weeks?) time. 
 

• Please look in your book shelves for any forgotten library books.  We seem to have “lost” several 
books, some of which are very popular and have been requested by other residents.  

 
Any help would be appreciated. 
 
 
 
Many thanks 
Libby and her Ladies 

 
 
Chris Edwards -  ResCom Communications  
(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 


